-----Original Message-----

From: ron9gray@comcast.net [mailto:ron9gray@comcast.net] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2005 9:18 AM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Cc: "mailto:bob"@givemeliberty.org
Subject: Tax Panel Questions

Dear Panel Members,

The task you are under taking is great and will bear little rewards if you continue to follow the path of reforming the code and responding to the constitutionally of the existing tax system.

You need to hear and consider, if you want your attempts to be taken seriously, the voice of the people and respond to them in kind with answers you know or admitted do not know regarding the constitutional problems related to the enforcement of a direct, un-apportioned taxes on wages and salaries.

Each panel member has been provided a Right-to-Petition tax information packet by WTP Congress Regional Coordinator Fred Smart, and asked if there were any plans to place its content on the Internet for public inspection. Additionally it is requested that, regardless of Presidential direction, that the panel respond to these queries. Otherwise it will appear, as it does now, that you are being lead to do the will of the president not the people. The president does not make the laws, don't forget that.

Your esteemed Senator Mack replied to a query regarding answering these questions posed in the packet and he responded by saying, "I received very specific directives from the President concerning the income tax -- and determining the constitutionality of it is not one of the issues we are to cover."

Well now, being esteemed leaders as you are, how many times have you lead a team with only one person's goal? Is it not true that you normally follow what is the best process not the will of an individual?

I can only hope and pray that your intellect will enable you to see through the presidents agenda and seek out what is best for the people.

Sincerely

M. R. Gray

-----Original Message-----

From: rongray@mris.com [mailto:rongray@mris.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2005 10:20 AM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: Tax Panel

Dear Panel Members,

Revising the existing tax system will not make it legal. The existing system has not been ratified by as it exists. 

Respond to the We The People queries. There is nothing wrong with taxes if ratified by all of the states.

Get informed on what you are changing before you change something that is not legal as it stands. Be responsible as you are versioned to be.

Open you meetings to the general public for input at each meeting. Allow sufficient time for questions from the audience and be prepared to respond. If you do not know the answers then say so and guarantee a response as soon as possible. Make you responses on knowledge not on direction from the president. Be in command of yourselves.

Respectfully

M. R. Gray

